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The population of Klyne 
is 69535 and Nextburg 
58827. How many more 
people live in Klyne 
than Nextburg? 

1 2 

In the town of Costigan 
there are 897623 
people. 659799 people 
are 65 years old or 
younger. How many 
people in Costigan are 
over 65 years of age?

3 

Sandra has 72427 �les 
on her computer. After 
deleting 59768 �les, 
how many �les left on 
her computer?

5

In 2009 the farm 
produced 386697 
lettuces. In 2010 the 
farm produced 259594 
lettuces. How many 
more lettuces did the 
farm produce in 2009?

7 

Nat earned $75626 in 
2011. She paid $27978 
in tax. How much did 
she earn in 2011 after 
paying tax?

9

A: 127103

A: 47648

A: 12659

A: 237824

A: 10708

Andrea bought a house 
in 2002 for $498689. In 
2012 she sold the house 
for $698728. How much 
money did she make on 
the house in 10 years?

4 

The tank shown is �lled 
with 97626 L of water. 
83314 L is then used to 
water the oval. How 
much water is left in the 
tank?

6

49623 people attended 
the concert. 17874 are 
children and the rest are 
adults. How many 
adults attended the 
concert?

8 

In the council election 
47961 people voted for 
the Blue party and 
28871 people voted for 
the red party. The Blue 
party won the election 
by how many votes?

10

A: 31749

A: 19090

A: 14312

A: 200039

Pitchkam Council 
received $1000000 to 
purchase new vehicles. 
So far $854372 has been 
spent on 4 new trucks. 
How much is left to buy 
more vehicles?

A: 145628
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